THE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AIKEN COUNTY
AIKEN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
MARCH 20, 2018

The Aiken County Board of Education met for a special called meeting on Tuesday,
March 20, 2018, at the District Office, 1000 Brookhaven Dr., Aiken, at 6:00 p.m. Print

and broadcast news media were notified of the time, date, and place of this meeting.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Mr. Levi Green, Chairman
Mr. Tad Barber, Vice-Chairman
Mr. Cecil Atchley
Mrs. Rosemary English
Mr. John Wesley Hightower
Mr. Keith Liner
Mr. Jeremy Mace
Mr. Ahmed Samaha
Mrs. Sandra Shealey

STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT:
Dr. Sean Alford, Superintendent
Mr. William Burkhalter, General Counsel
Mr. Tray Traxler, Chief Officer of Finance
Dr. Shawn Foster, Chief Officer for Operations
and Student Services
Mr. King Laurence, Chief Officer of Administration
Dr. DeeDee Washington, Chief Officer of Instruction
and Accountability
Mr. Alvin Pressley, Executive Director
for High School
Mrs. Janice Kitchings, Executive Director
for Elementary School
Mrs. Laurie Reese, Executive Director
For Elementary School
Mrs. Joy Shealy, Executive Director
for Middle Schooi
Mrs. Vicky Durden, Administrative Assistant
to Board of Education
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Chairman Green called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and welcomed those in
attendance and noted the purpose of the Special Called Meeting is for Budget Work

Study.

Mr. Traxler presented a power point presentation regarding student enroliment
projections, determining staffing allocations, consideration of “must” items, consideration
of other budget changes, estimating revenue and evaluating funding options, and
tracking legislation throughout the State’s budget process. Mr. Traxler field questions

from the Board.

Mr. Mace MOVED to adjourn the meeting; SECONDED by Mr. Atchley; MOTION

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. The meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.

Submitted by: Vicky Durden
APPROVED:



